
Saturday, 30 March 2013 
 
To: Committee, Gambling Reform 
 
Subject: Gambling advertising in sport 
 
 
I thought the committee would be interested in how general members of the public feel 
about this topic and I have now signed to every petition I could find online, as well as 
emailing members of parliament who have comments published on the subject, because I 
feel very strongly about stopping the advertising by both individuals and organisations 
offering gambling odds and facilities in Australian sport. 
  
You may be interested that in searching for ‘petitions against gambling advertising in 
sport’  "tomwaterhouse.com" comes up at the top of the search page every time - 
appalling.  Our children will grow up thinking sports and gambling and interlinked as a 
natural event. There are no rich gamblers. The only people who profit from gambling are 
the people who offer the gambling facility, such as Tom Waterhouse. 
  
Colleen Pont 
 

http://tomwaterhouse.com/

